






















From: Bruce Speirs
To: Megan Geng
Subject: Re: Submission on Proposed Timaru District Plan - Clarification on related provisions
Date: Monday, 9 January 2023 10:52:46 am
Attachments: image282660.png

Megan

Sorry about that;

Delete GRZ-R10 PER-1.

Change word in GRZ-S6.

GRZ p 7 of 9 PER-1 is an error on my part and can be ignored.

Delete MRZ-R10 PER-1.

GRUZ-R43 is a typo and should read GRUZ-R4.

Bruce

Bruce Speirs
Cadastral Surveyor
Land Service Group Ltd
Ph 03 684 6645

On 4/01/2023 1:09 pm, Megan Geng wrote:

Hi Bruce,
 
Happy new year and hope you’ve had a good break.
 
Could you please clarify which provisions the below submission points relate to:
 

GENERAL RESIDENTIAL ZONE p 4 of 9
 

Delete PER-1.
 

The rule as currently written does not take account of personal privacy
or safety issues of land owners.

 

GENERAL RESIDENTIAL ZONE p 7 of 9
 

Replace the word 'must' with the word ‘shall’.
 

Grammar.
 

GENERAL RESIDENTIAL ZONE p 7 of 9
 

Delete PER-1.
 

The rule as currently written does not take account of personal privacy
or safety issues of land owners.
 

 

MEDIUM DENSITY RESIDENTIAL ZONE p 5 of 9
 

Delete PER-1.
 

The rule as currently written does not take account of personal privacy
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or safety issues of land owners.
 
GENERAL RURAL ZONE p 4 of 15

 

Amend GRUZ-43, PER-1, to read: ‘This is for the construction of the
sole residential unit on a site.’
 

This better reflects the intent of the rule.
 

Many thanks
 
 
 

 

 

Megan Geng ​  | Team Leader Policy
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From: Bruce Speirs
To: Megan Geng
Subject: TDC Proposed Plan
Date: Wednesday, 14 December 2022 9:09:37 am

Megan

I have just picked up that the Financial Contribution section of the
plan has a subdivision rule. If you wouls add the follwing to our
submission please.

FC-R3 needs to be moved to the Subdivision section of the plan and
retitled Financial contributions.

Bruce

--
Bruce Speirs
Cadastral Surveyor
Land Service Group Ltd
Ph 03 684 6645
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